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January 20, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Melanie Bachman
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, CT  06051

Re: PETITION NO. 1422 - Greenskies Clean Energy, LLC petition for a declaratory 
ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed 
construction, maintenance and operation of a 4.99-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic 
electric generating facility to be located at Mulnite Farms, Inc. off Barber Hill Road 
west of the intersection with Rockville Road, East Windsor, Connecticut and associated 
electrical interconnection. 

Dear Ms. Bachman:

I am writing on behalf of my client, Greenskies Clean Energy, LLC (“Greenskies”), in connection 
with the above-referenced Petition. Specifically, Greenskies requests that the Council remove Mr. 
Christopher Ross from the Petition’s Service List, dated July 21, 2020. As of the date of this filing, 
the designated representative for Greenskies in Petition No. 1422 will be Mr. Jean-Paul LaMarche. 
Mr LaMarche’s contact information is provided below.

Jean-Paul LaMarche
Development Manager
Clean Focus Renewables, Inc.
(720) 638-6551
jean-paul.lamarche@cleanfocus.us  

Should you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact me at your convenience.  I 
certify that copies of this submittal have been made to all parties on the Petition’s Service List as of 
this date.

Sincerely,

Amanda G. Gurren
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